
Jay Souder
Yarmouth
LD 1138
As a Yarmouth resident, there is minimal resources for alternate transportation than 
my bicycle and motor vehicle.  In order to meet the Govenor's clean energy mandate, 
I would like you to support LD 1138 that would expand to clean, safe and affordable 
transportation in Maine. 
A bill being considered by the Maine Legislature, LD 1138, would put Maine on the 
right path by prioritizing investment in clean, safe, and affordable ways for Mainers to
get around, like reliable public transit, safe biking and walking pathways, and 
walkable villages and downtowns.
Many thanks, Jay Souder


